
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 10:07 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 9:57 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Kin Rogers <kinrogers1015@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 7:25 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05199-2022 

We were Gulf Power customers for 25 years. Just my wife and myself have lived here. My power bills since 
FPL took over are up about $100 per month. They don't need any increase customers money. They are over 
charging us. 
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